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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Francesca Pellot <fpellot@sibfl.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:44 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this email expressing my concern.
I am against the new proposed regulation of retail Forex 10 to l leverage.
This will ultimately take business away from the United States and have people open accounts over seas.

Thank you,

Francesca Pellot
Sunny Isles Beach, Florida

PLEASE NOTE: FLORIDA HAS A VERY BROAD PUBLIC RECORDS LAW. MOST WRITTEN
COMMUNICATIONS TO OR FROM CITY OFFICIALS REGARDING CITY BUSINESS ARE PUBLIC
RECORDS AVAILABLE TO THE PUBLIC ~_ND MEDIA UPON REQUEST. YOUR E-MAIL
COMMUNICATIONS MAY THEREFORE BE SUBJECT TO PUBLIC DISCLOSURE.


